

Floyd C. Smith Director of Middle Schools

6032 Highway 90 Milton, Florida 32570

Phone: 850/983-5060 Facsimile: 850/665-0836

E-mail: smithfc@santarosa.k12.fl.us

MEMORANDUM

TO: Dr. Karen R. Barber, Superintendent

School Board Members

FROM: Floyd Smith

DATE: February 9, 2021

RE: Request to Advertise for Public Hearing

School Choice Plan, 2021 - 2022

The revision process for the School Choice Plan, has begun as we prepare for the 2021-2022 school year. It is requested that the School Board approve the advertisement for a public hearing to be conducted at the School Board meeting scheduled for April 8, 2021 at 6.30 p.m.

I have attached a copy of the advertisement for public hearing, a strikethrough draft of the School Choice Plan, the proposed revisions, the In-County Transfer Form with the Instruction Page, and the Timeline. As you review the draft, if you have any questions, please contact Floyd Smith at 983-5060.

Your support is always appreciated in both the preparation of this document and in the enforcement of the policies established to enable us to serve our students as effectively as possible.

Mission

Preparing students for success by providing a superior, relevant education. **Vision**

Our students will be productive, successful contributors to society.